
 

 
 

THE CITY OF SPRINGFIELD, MASSACHUSETTS 
 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 
 

 

 

Monday, March 16, 2020 

 

Re: Municipal Auction & Municipal Auction workshop 

 

 

To All Interested Parties: 

 

Due to the evolving concerns related to the spread of COVID-19 – Coronavirus and out 

of an abundance of caution, the City of Springfield has announced that it will be 

canceling the Municipal Auction scheduled to be held at City Hall on April 14, 2020 

as well as the Auction Workshop scheduled for April 6, 2020 at UMass Center 

 

The City will announce a rescheduled date at a later time. 
 

 

 

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

 

             

            

             

             

       


